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RE:
New projected net-emission value in the Submission of information on forest management
reference levels by Slovakia

Dear Sirs,

Slovakia has provided to the secretariat of UNFCCC the Submission of information on forest

management reference levels on 18 April 2011 (Ref: 3537/2011-4.3).

Due to minor error in the calculation matrix of the HWP model, which affects the result of the
projected net-emission numbers, we would like to inform you that the HWP value for
Slovakia should be changed from -1,415 Mt CO2 to the new projected net-emission
value of -1,442 Mt CO2.

Please take this information fully in consideration.

Sincerely yours,
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Helena Princova
National Focal Point to the UNFCCC
Ministry of Environment



